
09/03/21 

 

Dear Gold Door Parents, 

 

This week we discussed the essential question: How is everyone special?. To further explore this topic 

we read the story Animals In the Park an ABC book to discuss different animals and the alphabet. We 

also read the story The Ugly Ducking about a duckling who was born different and wasn’t treated very 

nicely. The students practiced letter A-G, we reviewed the sound each letter makes, writing upper and 

lowercase. For writing, the students wrote sentences using “I” such as I am a boy or I have brown hair.  

 

For social studies, the students learned the vocabulary words such as Timeline and Calendar. We also 

discussed Why do we go to school? They were introduced to our class calendar. We explained the year 

2021 and how birthdays happen once a year. As well, we discussed how people change over time by 

asking the students what they think they looked like as a baby and how our appearance changes as we 

grow.  

 

For math, the students reviewed counting 1-5, they also practiced writing their numbers and showing 

numbers 1-5. The students practiced counting different objects such as cubes, counters, pencils, and 

writing the amount.  

 

Just a few reminders:  

Please continue to bring water bottles so the students can stay hydrated during P.E. Also, continue to 

bring a small sweater for the students when the classroom is a little colder. 

 

Monday September 6th, 2021 the school will be closed for Labor Day weekend!  

Tuesday September 7th 2021 is teacher planning day and attendance is optional!  

 

Remember to use Brightwheel when checking your child in and out during the day.  

 

As always have a wonderful long weekend!  

 

Ms. Jocelyn & Ms. Adriana 


